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Weekly School Newsletter — 3rd July 2020  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As the country starts to re-open and slowly gets back to a level of ‘new normal,’ I hope that this newsletter finds your 
family safe and well. Yesterday, the Government wrote to schools to share the plans for wider re-opening in            
September. I will write to you next week with the details of this plan but to give you the main point now:                   
the Government expects all children in all year groups to return in September, and attendance is compulsory. More 
details to follow.  
 
School Summer Holiday and September Reminders 
Last week, I wrote to you to say that the last day for children will be on Thursday 16th July 2020 at 2pm. We will        
re-open for all pupils on Monday 7th September. So that we are fully prepared and have up-to-date training, Tuesday 
1st, Wednesday 2nd, Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th September will all be Teacher days.   
 
Collecting Pupils’ Books and Belongings 
A reminder that from next week, you are welcome to come onto school site, at the dates and times below, with your 
child. (If your child is already at school, they will be bringing their books and belongings home with them). Staff will 
be under the canopy at the back of the school hall. The children will have the opportunity to say ‘hi’ to their class 
teacher from this year as well as collect all of their books and belongings. Note that if books and belongings are not 
collected, we will be disposing of them and not keeping them over the six weeks holidays. 
 Reception: Monday 6th July, 9.45—10.45am 
 Year 1: Monday 6th July, 2.30pm—3.30pm 
 Class 2L: Tuesday 7th July, 9.45am—10.45am 
 Class 2B: Tuesday 7th July, 2.30pm—3.30pm 
 Class 4K: Wednesday 8th July, 9.45am—10.45am 
 Class 4B: Wednesday 8th July, 2.30pm—3.30pm 
 Class 3DH: Thursday 9th July, 9.45am—10.45am 
 Class 3J: Thursday 9th July, 2.30pm—3.30pm 
 Class 5H: Friday 10th July, 9.45am—10.45am 
 Class 5N: Friday 10th July, 2.30pm—3.30pm 
 Year 6: Monday 13th July, 2.30pm—3.30pm 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mr. E. Gaibee 

Fantastic artwork 
from the children of 
key workers! First 
came sketching, then 
shading and then 
painting. Brilliant! 



The Reception children love being back in school with their practical, fun 
learning! Look at them learning and having fun! 

Not only do we have a whole-school Twitter account, 

which is @FeatherstoneSch 

but we also have a Twitter account for each of the 
year groups across the school. Please do follow our 
Twitter accounts so that you can see what the teach-
ers are posting when the school is closed. Messages, 
learning ideas and challenges have been posted this 
week. Oh, and we love it when you tweet back! 

EYFS  @FeatherstoneEYFS 

Year 1 @FeatherstoneYR1 

Year 2 @FeatherstoneYR2 

Year 3 @FeatherstoneYR3 

Year 4 @FeatherstoneYR4 

Year 5 @FeatherstoneYR5 

Year 6 @FeatherstoneYR6 

Welfare Calls 
Welfare calls will continue next week for Years 2, 3, 4 and 5 and for those children who are not 
in school for Reception, Year 1 and 6. 

https://twitter.com/FeatherstoneSch

